
Complimentary tickets available for Canada Remembers Our Heroes and the Dakota Dunes Open! 

 

  

FREE TICKETS AVAILABLE FOR CANADA REMEMBERS OUR HEROES 

 

Plan on attending “Canada Remembers Our Heroes”. 

  

This event  provides an opportunity to participate in event features such as the Canadian Forces 

Snowbirds Demonstration Team, CF-18 Hornet National Demonstration Team, and Mark Kirsch, 

Strongman, who will Pull for the Troops.  There will also be several ground displays for everyone 

to enjoy. 

 

This fantastic event takes place this weekend at the Auto Clearing Motor Speedway (Corman Park 

No. 334).  Gates open at 11:00 am and the official show begins at approximately 1:30 pm. 

 

Your attendance this weekend is a wonderful way to show your support and remember those who 

have fought for our freedom and continue to work to ensure those freedoms continue.  If you are 

interested in taking part in the event, please contact my Constituency Assistant, Megan, at 306-

651-7100 or reply to this email. 

 

FREE DAY PASSES AVAILABLE FOR THE DAKOTA DUNES OPEN 



 

The golf season is in full swing here in the province and once again the Dakota Dunes Golf Links 

is hosting the Dakota Dunes Open, one of the stops on the Canadian PGA Tour. 

 

We are very fortunate to province with many unique golf courses and the Dakota Dunes Golf 

Links is one definitely one of these unique courses. 

 

For those of you who love golf or are just looking for something different to do over the weekend, 

I have day passes available from July 4 to July 7.  If you are interested in the passes for the 

Dakota Dunes Open, please contact my Constituency Assistant, Megan, at 306-651-7100 or by 

reply to this email. 
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KEEP IN TOUCH 

 

 I appreciate the many opportunities to make a positive difference in my constituency. Your phone calls, 

letters, and emails make a big difference in keeping me informed on the issues that matter to you.  

If you would like me to recognize anyone or have your event mentioned in this newsletter, please don't 

hesitate to call or email me. 

 

"From a Provincial Point of View" is a weekly message from Ken Cheveldayoff, MLA Saskatoon Silver 

Springs. Your opinions are important and your letters, emails, and phone calls on any issues relating to 

the provincial government are welcomed.  

Copyright © 2013 Saskatoon Silver Springs, All 

rights reserved.  
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